**Attn: UN Global Compact** 

Sadko Group 1123 Corniche el Nil street, Maspero Cairo, Egypt

October 18, 2017

Subject: Grace Period Request

Dear Madam, Sir:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP). Sadko Group is requesting a grace period as our Company is presently undergoing some structural changes and as such will not be in a position to submit the report.

Our next COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website in 90 days from COP deadline.

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter & await your response.

Sincerely,

Conja Youssef

Together for a better Life Sadko Group Telephone# 02-25794647

Email: <a href="mailto:cyoussef@sadko-group.com">cyoussef@sadko-group.com</a>

